A Public Hearing held in the Council Chambers by the City Council, July 15, 2024, the following
proceedings were held and entered in this record in the following words and figures to wit:

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M.

Roll Call - Aldermen Dorchinecz, Mitchelson, Skultety, Wilson and Olive wete present. Alderman
Brown, Bryant, and Driskell absent.

Mayor Barry, City Clerk Jolynne Richardson, City Treasurer Valerie Miles, Fire Chief Adermann,
Police Chief Wheeler, Mike Mann, Tim McCardle, Geoffrey Ortman, Marlin Brune, Jim Morris, Alex
Angel, Jodie Grove and Keith Boston were also in attendance.

Mayor Barry announced that the purpose of the Public Hearing was to consider the Annual
Appropriation Ordinance for the Fiscal Year commencing May 1, 2024 and ending April 30, 2025.
The total appropriation is $42,291,415.00.

The Mayor asked if there wete any written responses to any City Officials and there were none. He
asked if anyone from the public would like to address the Council, no one present spoke.

Motion by Alderman Skultety and seconded by Alderman Mitchelson to Approve the
Appropriation Ordinance as presented. Roll Call - Aldermen Dorchinecz, Mitchelson, Skultety,
Wilson and Olive voted YEA. The Mayor announced the motion carried 5-0.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:48 P.M.




